From: Robert Pike [mailto:pikerobert964@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:55 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP murphy service station Borden

Im writing today to object the application for another service station in Borden Carleton by DP murphy. I object
based on the claim from both of the community service stations that this new gas station is not needed and will
hurt both familys current businesses.

Robert Pike



